
Kirkbymoorside, Keldholme
Yorkshire

   
March 2024

Find out what full fibre means for you and your
community!

- Tuesday 26th March 2024, drop in anytime between 5-7pm.
The Moorside Room, Church Street, Kirkbymoorside, York, YO62 6AZ.

Exciting news - Swish Fibre is coming to Kirkbymoorside and Keldholme! Some properties can already receive
our service; to check whether your property can order today, or register interest for future updates, visit 
www.swishfibre.com and click ‘check availability’.

Swish Fibre is a full-fibre broadband provider, currently bringing truly exceptional connectivity services to 
homes and businesses in your area. Our ultrafast network brings the fibre all the way to your door, unlike 
existing services that have a part-copper line. This means you'll enjoy higher download speeds, faster 
connections (no more buffering) and greater reliability.

You can get details of our current home broadband packages here: 
www.swishfibre.com/home-broadband. 

We are currently working with the government’s Gigabit Broadband Voucher Scheme to contribute towards 
the cost of your community getting ultrafast full-fibre broadband. Each voucher will go towards the cost of 
building the network in your area and getting people connected. There’s no cost to pledge the voucher, and 
once our service is available you would only have to pay for the ongoing cost of a broadband package.  
   
Register your interest today by visiting www.swishfibre.com and click ‘check availability’, or simply scan the 
QR code below and enter your address details.

To find out more about Swish Fibre, our full-fibre service, how installations work, the Gigabit
Broadband Voucher Scheme or to ask any other questions you may have, please come along
to our drop-in session. 

We look forward to seeing you there!

If you have any questions in the meantime, please get in touch with the Community
Engagement Team:
Mark Furnass
Email: swish.vouchers@apfn.uk

Your Community Deserves Better
Broadband

For your information: 
Throughout the next few months you may see our teams in and around the area undertaking some essential construction 
work to install our fibre cabling. As a company we are committed to providing local residents and businesses with the 
dependable broadband they deserve.
We will minimise disruption wherever possible and apologise in advance for any inconvenience caused; thank you for your 
patience and understanding. We will endeavour to complete the work as quickly as possible. In the meantime, please feel 
free to contact us should you have any questions or concerns: 
08005385542
complaints@apfn.uk
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